
 

                                           
   

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

EARLY LEARNING CENTER NEWSLETTER                                                                                                         March 4, 2022  

CALENDAR:  
March 10th Vision Screening at Draper 1 
March 14th-18th Staff Appreciation Week  
March 21st RU Log Due 
March 22nd Professional Development Day (Only PM and Full day K attend from 8:30 – 11:30 )   NO AM Session 
March 31st RU store 
April 1st   SWYK  AM/Full day 8:30    PM 12:00 
  End of Term 4, Report cards go home 
April 4th-8th Spring Break   NO SCHOOL 
April 11th  Beginning of Term 5 
April 15th Parent Teacher Conference 
April 29th SWYK   AM/Full day 8:30    PM 12:00   -- Presentation of Builder of the Year Award  

 

MARCH BUILDER OF THE MONTH THEME: 

“I AM A BUILDER WHEN I AM WILLING TO TRY AND BELIEVE IN MY ABILITY TO SUCCEED”  

 We had a sweet kindergartener express to her parents, “I can do anything because my teacher believes in me!”  If all our students 

completed this year with this confidence we would consider it a successful year!  In our classrooms we want to promote that their 

possibilities are endless, to believe in themselves, and that “a little progress each day adds up to big results.”   

 

CONGRATULATIONS FEBRUARY BUILDER’S OF THE MONTH: “I AM A BUILDER WHEN I BEFRIEND OTHERS” 

Ms. Buell’s AM Class:   ANDREW LYLE 

 

Ms. Buell’s  PM Class:   DIEGO ALONZO 

 

Ms. Saguilan’s  FULL Day Class:   BECKHAM PETTRIESS 

 

            Kind heart             Kind thoughts              Kind words 

           

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR READING UNIVERSITY WINNERS:   
Ms. Buell’s AM Class:  MALACHI WORLEY 

      

Ms. Buell’s PM Class:   JUSTUS TERRY 

  

Ms. Saguilan’s  FULL Day Class: RU:  WYATT MURDOCK 

 

 

STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK!!  MARCH 14th-18th  - SUPER HERO’S 

Staff Appreciation is quickly approaching. We have had so many of our parents sign up to help make this week special 

for our staff.  THANK YOU!! THANK YOU! 

Our theme for this week is SUPER HERO’S because we think our staff are truly super hero’s! All door decorations need 

to be up on the doors no later than NEXT FRIDAY, March 11th. If you have any questions, we have pictures in the office of door 

decorations from previous years. The dimensions of the doors are approx 3’x7’  (windows in the door will vary)  Parents will need 

to come and see the door they will be decorating so they have the correct measurements.   

 

 

APA ANNUAL DISTRICT SUPER HERO FUN RUN   --- SAVE THE DATE - New Venue and Time! 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 7th - 10am at Oquirrh Lake Running Trail, South Jordan UT. Join us for a 1k 

or 5K race, food trucks, silent auction, and fm100.3 with Rusty Keys! We welcome all VOLUNTEER HELP, especially Trail 

Marshals (PS Trail Marshals will receive a FREE T-SHIRT!)  Volunteer Sign Up.  We are also looking for volunteers to help at 

the ELC.  If you are interested please email me directly.  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0548A5AD23A5FD0-apasuper1
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IMPORTANT RE-ENROLLMENT MEETINGS FOR YOUR KINDERGARTEN STUDENT: 

 We are ready to begin our Re-Enrollment process for the 2022-2023 school year.  The first important step to making sure 

your students is re-enrolled at APA for 1st grade is to attend a re-enrollment, “Celebration of Excellence” meeting.  Please mark 

your calendars and plan to attend one of the following meetings at Draper 1 in the multipurpose room. 

  Wednesday, March 23rd  @   8:15 am  Thursday,    March 24th   @   1:45 pm 

  Wednesday  March 30th   @   1:45 pm   Thursday,    March 31st @   8:15 am 

 

 

 

MARCH SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW PROGRAM:      

 Ms. Saguilan’s Full Day Class Friday, April 1st  -   8:30 am 

Ms. Buell’s Class:  Friday, April 1st  -  AM Class:  8:30       PM Class:  12:00   

 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN CORNER:  

Student to Teacher: “When I grow up I’m going to be in 5th grade!” 

 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Carlene Dastrup 

Director – Early Learning Center 

American Preparatory Academy    

 


